Private ISF

From: Kristy Rotermund <krotermund@earthlink.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2017 3:52 PM

To: PrivatelSF

Subject: private centralized interim storage sites for nuclear waste

| am writing to express my opposition to "Private Initiatives" for high-level radioactive waste "Interim Storage Facilities".
Moving irradiated nuclear fuel over roads, rails, and waterways to a supposedly temporary site puts us all at risk and
creates only the illusion of a solution. The liability for the costs for storing commercial irradiated nuclear fuel belong with
the generators and should not be shifted onto the backs of the American public. Due to risks of radioactive
contamination from leaks or accidents or potential terrorist actions, nuclear waste should only be moved once, and only
when a deep underground permanent repository is in place that could safely isolate the dangerous waste for the million
years that it will remain hazardous.

Thank You,

Kristy Rotermund



